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CO02828 Monthly Update on 
Dutch Elm Disease in Edmonton - 
Verbal Report



Dutch Elm Disease Inspections - August 2024 to March 2025

Inspections with no testing 
required

Samples taken for testing - 
negative result

Samples taken for testing - 
positive result (no new 
positives since October 2024)



Ongoing Work and Next Steps 

Dutch Elm Disease Treatment Plan 

● Increased visual assessments and 
testing

● Pruning and removals

● Spring pesticide applications

● Ongoing public education

● Updating private elm tree inventory



Thank you. Questions?


